Docket Nos, 50-352
50-353

Philadelphia Slectric Company
Correspondence Control Desk

ATTN: Mr. Graham M. Leitch
Vice President
P. Q. Box 2300

Pottstown, PA 19464

Dear Mr. Leitch:

Subject: COMBINED INSPECTION 50-352/91-22; 50-353/91-23

This re'ers to your letter dated February 12, 1992, in response to our letter dated
December 27, 1991, concerning the failure to prowptly identify and declare the "A"
Emergency Service Water subsystem inoperable foliowing an unsatisfactory surveillance test

at Limerick Generating Station.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in your
letter, These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your liconsed program.,

We appreciate your cooperation.

Sincerely,

A. Randolph Blough, Chief
Projects Branch No. 2
Divison of Reactor Projects
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